

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB

Welcome-Thank you for all your support over the last term. We were delighted with our Outstanding rating awarded to Aboyne Lodge in December. It was great recognition of our fantastic team.

The children all enjoyed our Pet Shop theme and particularly the visit from the "Animal Man" in January.

And we are pleased to say the boiler at Aboyne Lodge is now mended, so we have heating again! Hooray!

Easter Holiday Club.

Booking is now open for the Easter Holiday Club w/c 4th -11th April. The half term Club was full so please book early to avoid disappointment. To be held at Aboyne Lodge. Please note the Club is open to all children, not just those from Aboyne and Alban City so bring a friend. We suggest the activities and set up is more suitable to younger children – Year 3 and below.

Ad Hoc bookings – We are now full at several sessions and have limited availability at others, so can we please ask that ad hoc bookings are made at least 24 hours in advance. Once the place has been confirmed, payment of the non refundable fee is required in advance of the session.

PARENTS NEWSLETTER SPRING 2016

Looking forward to September 2016.

Most families with siblings have already notified us they will be requireing additional places in September. If you have NOT yet told us of any changes you may require, please do so BEFORE Easter. At Alban City, we will be full at most XYZ sessions and some ABC Sessions. We will be operating a waiting list for those new families who will be receiving notification of school places over the Easter break. Priority will go to current members before Easter but cannot guarantee places once the in intake has been announced.

We welcome two new members of staff to our team. Elena at XYZ Alban City and Supriya at ABC Lunch Club at Aboyne Lodge. We hope they will be very happy with us.!

Themes for next term. We will be starting with Growing and Planting with a Jack and The Bean Stalk theme, followed by a brief visit to the Jungle. Ending the term with Healthy Eating — hopefully tasting some of the produce they have grown themselves. If you could please send in any **empty jam jars**, it would be greatly appreciated.

Have you seen our new website?

Mobile and tablet friendly it will have all you need to know and more!

We have also joined the social media age with a Twitter account!

@abcxyzclub. Please follow us for updates and news!

Nut Allergies - Please note we follow the schools strict NO NUT policy. Please do not bring any items containing peanuts or nuts into ABC-XYZ. Full details of our allergen list is available should you have any concerns.

CONTACT DETAILS

GENERAL ENQUIRIES - 07799855850 CLUB DIRECT LINE (3.00pm-6.00pm) Alban City 07425 888544 Aboyne Lodge 07502 023209 Please pick up a card when signing out!